
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/5/2013 9:05:35 AM

Kalafut, Jennifer (jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: Re: Declined: Lunch: Brian and Jennifer Kalafut 

Jennifer - not a problem. Redacted wj]] get you some new dates.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Apr 5, 2013, at 8:53 AM, "Kalafut, Jennifer" <jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Brian,
>
> I’m very sorry to reschedule but a meeting with the Commissioner has been scheduled for this time that I need 
to attend. Would it be possible to reschedule our lunch for another day the week of the 13th? Wednesday or Friday 
would be best for me but I can also make a day earlier in the week work.

>
> Thank you for understanding and I look forward to meeting you.
>
> Best,
>
> Jennifer
>
> <Lunch: Brian and Jennifer Kalafut>
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